
SOCKTOBER:  
A Month Long Community Sock Drive 

 

This October Socks & Souls wants to 

prove that even the smallest act of 

caring, like donating a pair of new socks, 

can help make a huge difference in the 

lives of our neighbors who are homeless! 
 

 SOCKTOBER is a national sole warming 

movement that gives everyone an easy and 

fun way to help those in need within their 

very own town via a new pair of socks!  
 

So why should you participate in 

SOCKTOBER? Because every night in 

the United States an estimated 600,000 

people live on the streets and need 

simple things, like socks, to help get 

them through the night.  
 

So please donate a new pair of socks today and  

Socks & Souls will help you do the rest as we are 

hosting our own Illinois SOCKTOBER collections 

through the help of some soul warming locations!  
 

   Help warm Souls with Soles  

              this SOCKTOBER! 
 
For more information about Socks & Souls, please visit SocksandSouls.com 


